
“Maa Boli Diwas” 

The Department of Punjabi has celebrated “Maa Boli Diwas” program on 21 February, 2018. In this 

program students participated in different literary activities like written competition. They were 

awarded by Ist, IInd & IIIrd prizes and certificates. Convener and Co-Convener of this program were 

Dr. Amarjeet Kaur and Dr. Jagjeet Kaur. 
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